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[Fwd: Auto VOC s~1ndards Unreasonable] 

Subject: [ Fwd: Auto VOC standards Unreasonable] 

From: David Mallory <dmallory@arb.ca.gov> 
Date: Wed, 04 Oct 2006 11 :23: 16 -0700 

To: Clerk of the Board <cotb@arb.ca.gov> 

-------- Original Message --------
Subjcct:Aulo voe standards Umeasonable 

Date:\Ved, 04 Oct 2006 J 0:05:54 -0700 
From:Dave Woolsey <DavcW@vacavalley.com> 

To:dmallorv(marb.ca.gov 

Not only am I a car enthusiast but I am in the automotive industry and have been for 15 years. Since I am 
in the industry I do have some benefits that the vast majority of the residents of California don't have and 
that is a discount on parts and labor. The extra time and costs it takes for a repair shop to properly do 
their jobs is going to cost all the automobile owners more money. Not to mention any trucking outfit that is 
going to have to raise costs to cover the extra down time it is going to take to properly repair their vehicles 
as well. Then there are safety issues with not using the correct cleaners and chemicals specifically 
designed to correctly clean and or lubricate sensitive parts on vehicles. So lets say that somebody doesn't 
get your brake rotors clean during a brake job on YOUR vehicle then you have a brake failure with your 
family in the car with you and the car with the family of six right next to you. Stop making the automobile 
industry the scapegoat for the large industrial companies that do 70% of the polluting but 
contribute to political campaigns so they don't have to follow the rules. 


